
Reposting from a neighbor. 
*************************************** 
Keep posting your letters or emails so others can use them as examples. This is very helpful and it 
will be the first time that some have done this. 

************************************** 
You do not have to be a witness or have been at the rally to email your support. 

william.akers@kingcounty.gov, 
Eric.Franklin@kingcounty.gov, 
Mark.Konoske@kingcounty.gov, 
paula.kieland@kingcounty.gov, 
Shawn.Ledford@kingcounty.gov, 
Anthony.Garza@kingcounty.gov, 
Dahlia.Corona@kingcounty.gov, 
jonathan.salter@kingcounty.gov, 
Richard.Connelly@kingcounty.gov 

All the Shoreline Police e-mails for easy copy/paste 🙂 

I cannot speak to the specific incidents yesterday, so I sent this: 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in support of Black Lives Matters - Shoreline, to express my concern about the recent racial 
incidents in Shoreline, up to and including issues during yesterday's rally at City Hall. It is frustrating to 
me that residents of Shoreline, especially our young people, feel not only not supported and not 
PROTECTED, but purposely ignored and dismissed by the Shoreline police department. 

I would think that with all that is going on in the world right now, Shoreline Police would want to make 
sure that it is above any charges of bias or racism in the department. Sadly, that does not seem to be the 
case. 

As a voter and resident of Shoreline, I hold the Shoreline Police Department accountable to ALL our 
residents. If you do not rise to that accountability, I will use my voice, my votes, and everything else in 
my power to ensure that we bring in systems and leadership who will. 

I stand with the Black youth in our community, and I expect far better from you than what they are 
getting. 

Raven 
Shoreline Resident and Voter 

 


